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Peck, Wendy

From: WiLLIAM RILEY (NG
Sent: 05 July 2010 21:07

To: Peck, Wendy

Cc: licensing; keith raby

Subject: consultation

regarding the second part of letter; I propose the colour to be bright silver in a narrow range of
shades. The colour would be shown as silver on a range of manufacturers cars. The colour has a
number as the colour shade goes from light to dark.If a narrow range of shades were allowed it
would avoid respraying. There was a council which had pillar box red. The sample was sprayed
on to a metal sheet; over time the effect of sunshine altered the sample and vehicles were failed.
Additional markings,such as a canary yellow stripe could be added by the sign companies which

do the taxi signage.
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